
Dear WFOT Members, 

The World Federation of Ozone Therapy (WFOT) has successfully completed 
its presidential handover process. Following this significant transition period, 
we can now fully focus our attention and energy on our future goals. 

One of our top priorities for this new term is to establish standardized education 
in the field of Medical Ozone Treatment and to organize training programs 
based on these standards in many parts of the world.  

Our aim is to strengthen the scientific foundations of the Medical Ozone 
Therapy, promote ethical practices, and disseminate knowledge in this field at 
an international level by creating a comprehensive educational infrastructure 
and propose a virtual self-regulation in order to maintain the quality of Ozone 
Treatments at the highest level throughout the world. 

To achieve this vision, we greatly need the cooperation and contributions of 
our esteemed members. Your knowledge, experience, and creative ideas will 
play a key role in the success of this global standardization process. 

In this context, we invite you to share your suggestions with us regarding the 
establishment and implementation of Medical Ozone education standards in 
order to contribute to the completion of the Sao Paulo Document with the 
widest collaboration of all our associates.  

We welcome all your ideas and proposals on topics such as educational 
content, methodologies, accreditation processes, or regional needs. 

We also look forward to the participation of all our members in the WFOT 
General Assembly Meeting, which will take place during the International 
Ozone Therapy Congress, organized in cooperation with WFOT and 
EUROCOOP associations in Bucharest from September 25-27, 2025. 

www.o3congress.com 

With your contributions, we will shape the future of Medical Ozone Treatment 
and ensure that this valuable therapeutic method reaches a wider audience 
safely and effectively. 

Please send your comments and suggestions to my personal email 
address (lale@yeprem.com) or to the official WFOT email info@wfoot.org 

Dr. Lale YEPREM
President, WFOT 2025-2026


